
Letter of apology to the residents of New Brunswick 

and Peterborough  
  

 

Peterborough, ON | Tuesday June 2, 2020, To the residents of New 

Brunswick and Peterborough, I would like to offer my sincerest 

apologies for my recent trip to New Brunswick in the month of May.  

 

I take my role as a City Councillor very seriously and do not consider 

that to provide me with any special privileges. I made an error in 

judgement by travelling to New Brunswick during this pandemic. 

My over zealous approach to research the restaurant sector in the 

anticipation of reopening our economy, and for that I am truly sorry.  

  

To Premier Higgs, and the residents of New Brunswick who have not 

been able to return home to be with their loved ones during to this 

unprecedented pandemic; I receive your criticisms and hope you 

accept my deepest regrets.   

  

I will have no further comment on this matter.  

  

Stephen A. Wright  

Peterborough, Ontario  


